
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

St. Aidan’s Stars Bulletin 

In the Love and Truth of Jesus we grow 

 

Attendance 

Saplings - 92.67% 

Sycamore - 95.86% 

Poplars - 99.33% 

Maples - 96.67% 

Elms - 93.82% 

Hawthorns - 95.63% 

Chestnuts - 92.94% 

 

Poplars win for the 

first time in a while 

– are they making a 

late push for the 

trophy?  

 

 

Class News 

Seedlings – Our week started with a fab trip to the Aquarium and 

that formed our activities for the rest of the week. Thank you to all 

for coming along!  

Saplings – What a busy week! We started our week with a super trip 

to the Aquarium followed by our fantastic sports day. We have been 

very busy bees. 

Sycamores –This week Sycamores have used their imagination to 

create a new product. They have written some fantastic information 

adverts!  

Poplars – Thank you Poplar class for being such delightful children. 

We have written some very entertaining playscripts.  

Maples – This week we have been using and applying the skills we 

have learned to create a presentation about The Stone Age in 

computing.  

Elms – Between sports day preparations, we have been very busy. We 

have researched Roman inventions that are significant in Britain and 

have read further in our Roman Quest book, solving problems for the 

characters in DT.  

Hawthorns – This week we have worked with a space theme finding 

out about the moon landing and producing artwork. We have also 

been singing out hearts out in preparation for our assembly. We then 

finished with a fantastic sports day.  

Chestnuts – This week Year 6 have done everyone proud with their 

respect and behaviour on their residential.  

 

Thank you to everyone who came to Sports Day on Thursday. It 

was lovely to have you all back on site and a special thank you to 

everyone who stayed for the picnic afterwards. The atmosphere 

was fantastic and we were blessed with excellent weather. Well 

done to Seedlings for ‘graduating’ from Reception class. Their 

assembly was brilliant and they’re more than ready for Year 1. 

Who am I going to play hide and seek with in the garden next 

year? The 2022 cohort have got some big shoes to fill! 

Well done Year 6 for being brilliant at Robinwood. We hope you 

had a brilliant time! Have a lovely weekend! Mr Moran. 

Well done to our fantastic Sports Day athletes 

(Mams/Dads/Grandparents and toddlers included!). 

Our fantastic award winners this 

week – given for lots of wonderful 

things, please ask why if your child 

was a winner. 


